
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Does it seem like everyone is celebrating at the moment? The sun is out, the 

Olympic Torch, the Queen’s Diamond Jubiliee… Well the gang at FISCH 

have a lot to celebrate too! It’s not only because of God’s amazing love for 

them; have a look below at some other reasons the FISCH Kids are getting up, 

singing, dancing and performing.  

 

   

 

 

FISCH Choir @ Amani Church 
Recently the FISCH Choir were asked 
to perform at one of the churches in 

Amani, a town near Iringa. 
 

 

 
FISCH @ the Stadium 

On 16th June there is a bank 
holiday in Africa to celebrate 

African children and to 
remember the many children 
who died in South Africa back 

in the 60s. In Iringa there is 
going to be a big ceremony at 
the football stadium and the 
FISCH Street Stars have been 

asked by the Municipal to 
attend the ceremony with the 
rest of the FISCH kids. This is 
going to be a great day for 
the kids and also a fantastic 

opportunity for the local 
communities to discover more 

about FISCH and what it 
does. 
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“Praise him with tambourine and dancing, praise him with the 

strings and flute… let everything that has breath praise the Lord”  

- Psalm 150:4,6 
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Street Stars @ Neema Crafts 
On May 25th the FISCH Street Stars 
were booked to perform a show at 
the Neema Crafts Centre in Iringa 
alongside a band called Sour Sour. 

The Centre provides handicraft 
training and employment 

opportunities for people with 
diabilities in Iringa. The FISCH kids 

have been working hard to 
perform their very best! 

 


